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o OF OUR SAFE HAVEN BABIES ADOPTIVE
FAMILIES WITH MONICA

BANQUET IN HOBART, INDIANA

We were blessed to celebrate five of our Safe Haven Babies at our banquet
on March 12th. These children are so loved by their adoptive families, and
we are delighted to celebrate the families made from a brave mother's
decision to surrender her infant. These children are the proof of our mission
succeeding in protecting infants from abandonment.

Our supporters are key to us educating citizens on Safe Haven Laws and
placing more Safe Haven Baby Boxes. Pam Stenzel, as our keynote speaker
shared the journey of our organization, an inspiring truth of how we fought
to protect vulnerable women and their infants.

We honored a few key supporters who dedicated themselves to our cause
and helped us get where we are today due to their unwavering support. We
hope that you may be able to join us one day at a banquet to see our
babies and hear how we are dedicated to ending infant abandonment!
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1TH BABY BOX BLESSING IN
ZIONSVILLE, IN

February 18, 2022 a monumental 100th Safe Haven
Baby Box was blessed in Zionsville, IN. In the past
five years we have seen the life saving impact of
anonymous surrender options. It was a true joy to
celebrate hitting triple digits of Safe Haven Baby
Box locations and we thank you for your
encouragement and support along the way!

IN FEBRUARY THE 15TH BABY WAS SAFELY AND
ANONYMOUSLY SURRENDERED IN A SAFE HAVEN
BABY BOX IN CONWAY, AR

GAVE TH Our next banquet

November b, 2022
Louisville, KY




